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From the Private Secretary.

Dee T,

I attach a self-explanatory letter to me from Lord Hylton, and the attached

fax from Eberhard Spiecker.- I have a fecling I have heard of Mr Spiecker before,

and that contrary to Lord Hylton’s assertions, he is not to be trusted. Perhaps this

could be checked out.

I am also copying this to Ken Lindsay in the NIO, in case he has any

background or advice to offer.
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JOHN HOLMES

John Grant Esq

Foreign and Commonwealth Office


